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Children from HOPE’s Residential Child Care Centres recently
participated in a friendly football match with HSBC staff. The

event was filled with energy and excitement as the children
interacted with team members and enjoyed the game.

HOPE is proud to announce that Abhishek Singh, a student
from the Computer Unit, has been selected for the prestigious
CCIP program to study at Valencia College in Florida, USA.
We congratulate Abhishek on this remarkable achievement and
wish him all the best for his future endeavors.

Children from HOPE participated in a cricket
tournament and a capacity-building workshop organized
by Pro Sport Development (PSD) in collaboration with
The Upamanyu Mallik Initiatives (TUMI).

Hope Kolkata Foundation has been honored with the
"Outstanding Contribution to Social Consciousness" award at
The Eastern Indian Leadership Awards 2024. This recognition

highlights the foundation’s relentless efforts in driving
meaningful social change. The achievement is a testament to

the dedication of its team, whose unwavering commitment
continues to transform lives.
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#togetherwithHOPE

Children from various projects
celebrated Christmas and other
festivals throughout the year.
These celebrations were filled
with their laughter and warmth.

In December, ECGC supported
HOPE Hospital by extending a
Diathermy Instrument and
Automated Microbial
Identification System.
ECGC’s ongoing support has
been instrumental to HOPE’s
journey in serving the children
and community of Kolkata.

Children from Brian’s Way Resource
Centre celebrated International Day of

Persons with Disabilites at Science City
Auditorium. Dr R K Sharma, Director of

Science City Auditorium graced the
celebrations with his presence.


